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DearProLife Colleage,  

 

Here is an opportunity to help a missionary doctors stuck on a difficult case.  (I’ve 

been there, and this would have been very welcome!)  Missionary doctors face some 

very difficult cases, often outside their specialty area.  They have no one to consult 

with.  CMDA is trying to bridge this gap.  Dr. Marv Jewell and his wife Mary Jane 

(who have done many short term mission stints) will be the contact persons to 

connect a perplexed missionary doc to a stateside specialist (YOU), for on-line, (or 

even phone) suggestions for specific medical problems they face.  ObGyn problems 

are especially prevalent in the “missionary world.”   This is informal.  If you are 

interested, email your name and specialty to Mary Jane at MJewell000@aol.com.  Her 
list of volunteers will be totally confidential.  She will inform you of a request from the field in your 
specialty area, and if you wish to be involved with it, you will communicate directly with the 
missionary doctor.  What a great way to share your professional knowledge! 
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